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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

 

From: Bloomer, David [mailto:David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 01 February 2016 09:20 
To: Robert Major 

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning 

Subject: app3/2016/0027 Bowland Wild Boar Park 

 

Morning Robert, 
                        The proposal is for 6 camping pods which when considered in respect of the 
existing  tourism facility on site, is unlikely to generate significant levels of additional traffic. I would 
therefore raise no objection to the proposal on highway grounds. 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 


